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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class    - 100% 
Butterfly Class       - 96.36% 
Firefly Class        -      95% 
Dragonfly Class      -        97.78% 

 
Congratulations to Caterpillar Class 
for having the best attendance 
figures this week. 
 

Easter Eggs 

Children will be coming home with an 
Easter Egg today, these have 
purchased by the Friends of Parker’s 
School. 
 
Thank you very much! 

Toys 

Please can we remind parents that 
toys and teddies should not be 
coming into school unless agreed 
with the class teacher. 

After School Clubs 

Premier Education are offering a FREE 
tastier session after Easter, please see 
attached poster for further information 
or click on the link below. 
 

http://www.premier-
education.com/ 

Dates for your Diary 

3rd – 17th April - Easter Holidays 
18th April - Back to School 
1st May – Bank Holiday 
5th May – Class photos 
5th May – Kings Coronation Tea Party 12.30pm – Parents are welcome 
8th May – Bank Holiday 
9th May – Year 6 SATS 
6th June – Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
22nd May – Butterfly Trip 
19th – 22nd June Bikeability 
20th June – Butterfly Trip 
21st June – Caterpillar Trip 
30th June – Sports Day 
7th July – Reserve Sports Day 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 

Volunteers 

 
Summer term we have lots of trips for the children to enjoy. 
Unfortunately, we are extremely short on volunteers. If we do not have 
enough volunteers the trips will not be able to go ahead. When we take 
the children out of school we have to have more adults with them than 
in school. If you are interested in becoming a volunteer, please contact 
the office. 

Dragonfly Class 

 
Dragonfly Class had 
a very interesting 
and exciting day at 
the Ancient 
Museum in 
Thetford. Thank 
you to Mr Davis, 
Ms Head and Mrs 
Marison for 
accompanying the 
children. 

http://www.premier-education.com/
http://www.premier-education.com/
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Easter Competitions 

 
Thank you to everyone who entered the various competitions, we had some fantastic creations. 
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Kings Coronation Tea Party – Friday 5th May 12.30pm 

 
We will be holding a Tea Party, where we would like to ask Parents and Carers to join us on the playground, (in the 
hall if wet). There will be a special picnic menu available for children and adults which will be available to order 
through School Money (after the Easter Holidays). 
 
It would be lovely for you to come and join us for a celebration afternoon, there will be activities for the children to 
enjoy.  
 
We will need to know numbers for this event, we will contact you further with more information after the Easter 
Holidays. 
 

Easter Holidays 

 
We would like to wish you all very Happy Easter and we look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 18th April. 


